CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING 15th NOVEMBER, 2004.

PRESENT:
Councillors Hinds and Devine



M. Bleese, K. Clare, J. Spink, M. Vickers and

A. Westwood

S. Malcolm attended for the first item

· Strategic Marketing - Simon Malcolm submitted a report seeking funding for the development of a corporate strategic marketing strategy. Agreed that funding of up to £150k be made available in the current financial year and that the proposals for 2005/06 be considered during the 2005/06 revenue budget process.

· Record of the meeting held on 8th November, 2004 – noted

· Model Code of Conduct for Local Government Employees – Mike Bleese submitted details of two consultation documents which had been issued by the ODPM on a) Code of Conduct for Local Government Employees and b) politically restricted posts. He also submitted details of draft responses to each consultation which had to be submitted by 19th November, Agreed that each draft response be cleared with the Monitoring Officer and a copy thereof submitted at the next meeting of this Group.

· Housing Market Renewal Fund – submitted details of the draft Annual Investment Plan 2005/06 for Housing Market Renewal Fund which indicated a potential spend of £61.64m 

· Claremont – should be headed Claremont / Weaste

· Need to ascertain capital receipts for next year together with other commitments

· Proposals for capital expenditure – following schemes approved

· Block improvements to Arrowhead area or Charlestown - £595.9k

· Block improvements to properties in Weaste Phase 3 - £729.1k

· LJCC Steering Group – Councillor Devine to be the representative

